Date

Dear Trustees of our Hamilton Wentworth Catholic District School

Board,

We, the student council of (high school) support
the proposal made by the NO Sweat Committee of World Youth Day to
adopt a “No Sweat” Purchasing Policy. This purchasing policy will require
suppliers to disclose the location of the production and to comply with
fundamental labour rights.

As Catholics, we have a theological responsibility to make ethical choices.
As consumers, we have a right to know about company policies and

procedures. As youth, we want to be sure that our clothing is not produced
by child labour.

Adopting a “No Sweat” Purchasing Policy would be a living witness of our
call as Catholics and Catholic Institutions to be “light of the world and the
salt of the earth”.

Sincerely,
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Date

Dear Trustees of our Hamilton Wentworth Catholic District School

Board,

We, the parent council of (high school) support
the proposal made by the NO Sweat Committee of World Youth Day to
adopt a “No Sweat” Purchasing Policy. This purchasing policy will require
suppliers to disclose the location of the production and to comply with
fundamental labour rights.

As Catholics, we have a theological responsibility to make ethical choices.
As consumers, we have a right to know about company policies and
procedures. As parents, we want to be sure that our clothing is not
produced by child labour.

Adopting a “No Sweat” Purchasing Policy would be a living witness of our
call as Catholics and Catholic Institutions to be “light of the world and the
salt of the earth”.

Sincerely,



